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Film &  Video, Inc.
INDEPENDENT TELEPRODUCTIONS INTERNATIONAL 

3823 North College 
Po«t Office Box 32329 

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73123 
O KC (405) 769-4300 /  L A . (714) 650-6480

November 9, 1993

TO: Mr. Dwayne Beavers and 
Mr. Kent Curtis

FR: Billy Williamson and 
E l l e n  W elk e r

RE: UPDATE AND AERIAL SHOTS

Dear Dwayne and Kent,
P.J. Workman has been re-scheduled to Tuesday, November 22nd. Today, we will 
be in the Duncan/Lawton areas.
We wanted to do aerial shooting November 10th, 11th and 15th, however,
Mr. Tom Tucker did not confirm with us. Ellen spoke with him on Friday, 
November 5th, and requested he call Billy on Monday, November 8th. Since 
he was to be in Oklahcraa City, we agreed it would be the best time to confirm 
aerial requirements and the upcoming filming. We waited all day for his 
call. We even left messages at his office in Tahlequah and at his home.
He did not call us or meet with us at our studios. We still have not 
heard anything.
Therefore, we are scrapping the aerial shots until a later time. Would 
you please ask Mr. Tucker to call us this Friday so we might determine 
a final plan. (If weather conditions are bad, we will have to cancel 
shooting anyway. That is why we wanted to get the aerials completed 
as socti as possible!)
We will be meeting with the USFWS people this evening and Mr. Hal 
McKnight. You can reach us today/tonight at the Holiday Inn in 
Duncan, 405-525-1500/ fax; 405-255-1851. We will shoot Mr. McNight 
tomorrow, his wetlands and the wetlands in the surrounding areas all 
day tomorrow.
We will return to our offices on Thursday, November 11th.
Your help is needed regarding confirming aerial shooting dates and, 
more importantly, getting Mr. Tucker and Mr. Williamson in touch with 
one another.
Thank you for your assistance.

J


